
> From: Imants Gailans [mailto:imantsgailans@gmail.com] 
> Sent: 23 March 2018 12:51 
> To: Jim Whitelegg 
> Subject: Against Uber renewal 
 
Dear Jim, I’m requesting against Uber renewal license,because we have in Brighton and Hove hire 
standard of taxi service.Al taxi drivers was studying very hard to get the license and fit our cars with 
Cctv.What we can see from Uber side.Cars from everywhere,many cars has no signs,just badge 
behind tinting witch can’t see or pice of paper with Nr. of course no Cctv.If they can work without 
nolidge,signs and Cctv that why I had to pay so hire amount to fallow the strict  council rules.Also I 
saw many many Uber drivers sleep in they cars,drive wrong way on the one way road and aggressive 
driving.What about pollution and traffic when we have so many additional cars from every where? 
I’m fill that taxi business is destroyed and we have big mess in our City. 
Kind Regards 
Imants Gailans 
Badge Nr 6343 
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